
Sujet :  Naming an unnamed seamount 

Date :  Tue, 14 Nov 2017 12:14:36 +0000 

De :  Judith Brown <Judith.Brown@ascension.gov.ac> 

Pour :  info@iho.int <info@iho.int>, info@unesco.org <info@unesco.org> 

Copie à :  andy richardson <andy.richardson@ascension.gov.ac> 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

The Ascension Island Government has a strong marine research program underway and one of our 

key research areas has been the three seamounts within our EEZ. Two of them are named however 

one feature is currently unnamed and we would like to submit the attached proposal to name this 

feature. We recently conducted a detailed study of this seamount (identifying it is much shallower 

than historically recorded) and will continue to conduct research around it over the next few years 

and as such having the feature named is much better to link our data results with. 

Please let me know if you require any further information/data from us at this stage and also the 

timescale for a decision on our naming proposal. 

Thanks for your help with this 

Best regards 

Dr Judith Brown 

Director of Conservation & Fisheries, 

Ascension Island Government, 

Georgetown, Ascension Island, ASCN 1ZZ 

E: judith.brown@ascension.gov.ac|  T: +247 66403 

Website: ascension-island.gov.ac 

 


